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This email is being sent to all of the Superintendents, Board of Managers 
Members and Bookkeepers we have on file for the Egyptian Trust. If you 
received this email in error please forward to the appropriate party and 
contact Krista Gotto (formerly Breakfield) at the Metro East Service Office of 
Meritain Health to update the contact information. 
 
Dear Participating Employer Group ~ 
 
Attached is the Fall 2012 Newsletter. We always request that you deliver the 
newsletter to each of your employees to keep them informed of upcoming 
changes within the Egyptian Trust. It is especially critical the membership 
receives this newsletter as it provides more details about the Coordinated 
Health/Care Program that became effective September 1, 2012. In addition, the 
upcoming one time open enrollment for term life insurance is addressed and 
your employees won’t want to miss this opportunity. By now you should have 
received posters that you can put up in your buildings to make your employees 
aware of the upcoming open enrollment period. If you need additional posters 
please let us know and we’ll get them to you. 
 
As always, should you need additional supplies please contact Krista Gotto at 
krista.gotto@meritain.com and she will be happy to get you what you need. 
Keep in mind, the Benefits Enrollment Guide we provided for the most recent 
Open Enrollment period is a very good summary of benefits available to your 
New Hires. Should you have any new hires, you have an obligation to advise 
them of the benefits available to them. This document is the best source for 
the summary of benefits and associated premiums. If you need additional 
Enrollment Guides, posters for the life insurance, Consult a Doctor posters or 
magnets, Coordinated Health/Care Program forms, etc. Krista is the person to 
ask. 
 
We have also attached a “flyer” that you may print and post wherever you feel 
necessary to advise your members of the availability of this very important Fall 
Newsletter. 
 
Welcome back to school and we wish you a successful year! 
 
Karen L. Giles 
V.P. Client Relations 
Meritain Health 
 
1109 Hartman Lane, Suite 202 
Shiloh, IL 62221 
 
Toll Free: 866-588-2431, opt. 9, ext. 6104 
Fax: 888-525-2799 
karen.giles@meritain.com 

 

 


